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JAPAN TWINNING UPDATE

H. Noguchi provided an update regarding Japan Twinning. The Committee discussed the proposed dates of
travel and who will form the delegation. D. Morrison highlighted that once travel dates have been confirmed
that an invitation letter will be provided from Murayama, Japan to the City of Barrie.
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